
 

 

Village of Sheridan 
Executive Session Police Committee Meeting 
May 14, 2024 
 
The committee entered into Executive Session under Section 2(c)(1) of the Open Meetings Act to 
discuss personnel. A Roll Call was taken: 
Pam Carlson-Yes 
Judy Hinterlong-Yes 
Jake Naggs-Yes 
Chief Bergeron was also in attendance.  
 
Pam began the Executive Session with the loss of full-time officer Karl Eccles. Chief Bergeron 
mentioned that he currently has Robert Brumer in the part-time academy. With Karl leaving soon, he 
would like to ask for consideration of Robert Brumer, after completion of his part time academy 
training, make him a full-time officer. He would like consideration of changing his academy to full 
time academy. The village would pay the cost for this, as he is unsure if the state would reimburse. 
Chief Bergeron would need to ask the state to waive his full-time officer training and enter a transition 
course instead. He would submit paperwork to the state for approval and they would let him know 
when the next class would be at that point. He mentioned that while Robert waited for the transition 
class, he would be working with Chief Bergeron and Justin Hunt, who has recently been putting in 
more hours. As it stands now, Robert will not have part time academy completed until January of next 
year.  The committee discussed part time officers, pay scale with surrounding towns and advertising 
for additional part time officers. Jake mentioned the possibility of advertising on Facebook. Chief 
Bergeron would like to stay away from Facebook for advertisement. Judy added maybe trying Indeed 
to advertise for part time officers. Chief Bergeron will look into these options to advertise for help. 
 
There being no further business, Judy Hinterlong motioned to exit Executive Session. Jake Naggs 
seconded the motion. All were in favor. Motion Carried. 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
 
Cathy Grimwood 
Village Clerk 


